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From: Faith Grant   
Sent: 2022/01/25 9:25 AM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File OZS-2021-0053 - Zoning By-Law Amendment 

Dear Carmen,  

The reason for my email is to oppose and object the 2-3 monster towers that have been proposed to be built on 
George Street wrapping around to Elizabeth Street. I'm a resident at 9 George St N, Brampton. It's really 
disappointing to see that the City is considering building these towers and in the location proposed. I'm an 
original owner who moved in back in 2010 and have been living here ever since with my young son. I'm also 
born and raised in Brampton. When I purchased my condo back in 2006, I had used my hard earned cash to pay 
for a premium view facing North. As I work full time, I love to come home and relax and view the sunset. Now 
with this new proposal, not only will these giant towers take away from my view it will also be affecting my 
mental health. Being locked up for the past two years has been hard on everyone and being at home and having 
the ability to go outside on my balcony and sit or even opening my blinds has been a blessing. I take pride in 
being an owner in the City I have grown up in but now these two towers will devalue my home. If this 
construction moves forward, we will be forced to live in our homes for the next 5 years, windows closed and no 
access to our balconies or privacy. The closeness to our building is unreal. Currently I've been waking to the 
construction sounds on Railroad street for the past few years now this would be in our backyard!  

As a resident of 9 George Street and Brampton, I oppose this construction and object to this change. 

Can you please confirm receipt of this email and that it will be submitted for the Public Meeting. 

Best regards, 
Faith Grant  


